
GCSD Standardized Testing Withdrawal Form 
 
 
 
Alaska Statute 14.03.016 (HB 156) mandates that the local school board shall, in 

consultation with parents, teachers, and school administrators, adopt procedures which 

allow you to withdraw your child(ren) from any standards-based assessment or test 

required by the state. The only standardized tests that GCSD will be offering for the 

2019-2020 school year are in Math, Science and ELA (English Language Arts) which 

will take place in March and/or April of 2020.  If you do not want your child(ren) to 

participate in these tests, please complete the following form and turn into your contact 

teacher as soon as possible. 
 

I would like to exempt my child(ren)  [Print names below] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

from participating in the following standardized tests for the 2019-2020 school year: 

[check each that apply] 
 

□ ELA (English, Language Arts) 
 

 

□ Math 
 

 

□ Science 
 

 

□ Other   
 
 
 

Signature   
 
 
 

Printed Name   
 
 
 

Date   


